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Adventure Church has continued throughout 2023 and into 2024 when we celebrate our tenth 
anniversary. We have about 25 children who attend and the average number present each week 
is around 18. Each family has at least one parent  with them and this number averages 16. We 
spend the summer months outside as much as possible learning about nature and God’s place 
at the centre of our world. In bad weather (of which there has been plenty!) or in the winter the 
church has remained a valuable indoor venue where we still have plenty of activity and include 
a lot of craft work. 

Our upgraded kitchen facilities have made cooking and serving the weekly Adventure Church 
shared supper very much easier and we have been a little more ’adventurous’ with our meals. 
We have also been able to do some food preparation with the children who can then cook their 
creations before they go home. 

Activities included in the last year have included a visit from a Zoo, many different games and 
scavenger hunts in the churchyard, pond dipping at a local garden, creative art using natural 
materials, prayer stations both indoors and outdoors, dramatic re-enactments of bible stories, 
teamwork, needlework, science experiments , celebrating Chinese New Year, St Piran’s Day and 
much more. 

Families who are interested are asked to join our Facebook page ‘Week St Mary Adventure 
Church’ and group communication is by Messenger. 

  

 

 

 

 


